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Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation
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Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Mr Russell Pardew

Captain/Group officer
Bemm River Fire Brigade

SUBMISSION CONTENT:

1. Andrews Government has failed to consult with the Victorian people.

2. The public do not understand the future ramifications if the current proposal is allowed to proceed, eg:
Fire services property levies collected.

3. We are a proud group of volunteers with a total of 250 years of service.

4. If legislation is to proceed, a performance review of all paid staff is essential.
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